
  To whom it may concern, 

  

     My name is Vincent C. Pelly Sr.I am eighty four Years of age and a native Oregonian. I have had a 

lifetime of pleasure enjoying our great states many attributes. Firstly I am a constitutionalist believing 

we all have the rights to follow own Legal rights and without undue Governmental interference. It is 

naïve to think passing more restriction on lawful firearm ownership and transfer is  in any way or form 

will hamper or slow the Criminal element in our society, from having Illegal firearms for their foul deeds. 

Hopefully SB 941 Will receive a peaceful demise. I feel the bill is well intentioned but not well thought 

out and, will be a hindrance to law abiding citizens. Thank You for your consideration. 

  

Vincent C. Pelly Sr. 

16050 SW Steelhead Rd 

Crooked River Ranch, Or.#97760 

ph. 541-504-2853 

 


